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Board Member Vision

Background:
To guide the efforts of the superintendent and the administrative team, I ask each board member 
to take a moment to philosophize on how they envision the district.

Could you please respond to each of the following questions:

A. What are the most positive things we have intended to do over the past three years?

B. What positive but unintended outcomes resulted from our efforts over the last three 
years?

C. Are there negative things that have come from our efforts, whether intentional or 
unintentional, and do we need to work to improve upon them?


